
GREENs IN THE COMMUNITY

CHRIS, FERN AND SARAH LITTER PICKING IN BATTLEFIELD

Join us for our next litter pick on Sunday 16th
June at 10am. Meet at Lidl car park,
 SY1  4AB. Everyone welcome, kit provided. We
recommend you bring gloves. Children need
to be supervised.

Potholes are a nuisance and can be dangerous.
Shropshire Council says the repair work is
scheduled. Even when repair work is scheduled it
can take many weeks to happen.

This pothole on Alberbury Drive has opened up
even though it was repaired not long ago. 
Sarah is following up with Shropshire Council to
ensure action is taken.

potholes
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On our recent litter pick in Battlefield we
collected 6 bags of rubbish along the
footpath by Aldi. Many of you tell us that
rubbish bins and dog poo bins are
needed in this area. Sarah has asked
Shropshire Council to provide them
and is following it up.

www.greenshropshire.org.uk

Sarah Clayton and Chris Davenport, Shrewsbury Green Party Campaigners

BATTLEFIELD DESERVES BETTER

SARAH AT ALBERBURY DRIVE’S POTHOLE
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CAN WE HELP? GET IN TOUCH

SARAH RECEIVING MAYOR’S AWARD

Great work Sarah!
Congratulations to Sarah who has 
received a climate change award from 
the Mayor for her workshops helping
people to understand the issues. 

local nature
Thanks to everyone who enjoyed the
wood anemones in Lion Coppice! 
Join our Battlefield Greens Facebook
page for stunning photos of local
plants and animals. 
Why not share your own favourite
nature picture from our local area?

Green councillors round the country
are working with local residents on
ways to manage their local green
spaces so they are better for both
nature and people. 

We are learning from their experience
and hope we can do similar things here.

Big Green Week 8-16 June
We’re joining Cllr Julian Dean and 
the town council and encouraging
everyone to get involved. 
Come along to our family pond
dipping and mini-beast hunting
session on Sunday 9 June from 
10am-1pm. We'll be at the open 
space between Peacehaven and
Ramsey Meadows.

Scan the QR code or visit
greatbiggreenweek.com
for more events and info.

 

What 3 words oasis.case.vines
Drop in any time, no need to book. 
Wear wellies. 
Children under 16 must bring an adult. 

If you’d like to know more
about the workshops
please contact us or visit:
bit.ly/climateworkshopsSY

come and say hello!
We'll be at the Red Lion on Battlefield Road
SY1  3AA on Tuesday 2nd July from 7pm
Please join us!


